Notice:Extension closure of school due to COVID-19

Dear Parents,

As all of you are aware that the country is under complete lockdown due to COVID-19 till 14 April
2019, so is your school.

In this long haul of home stay for children the school has been sending little work for students
on daily basis. Hope you are able to motivate your child to complete the given task.

The effort of the school is to make the whole exercise interesting and learning oriented.

| have also noticed that

teachers as well as parents are panicking and doubting the completion of syllabus due to the
shortend school year due to COVID-19. Let me take this opportunity to boost your morale and
reassure you that we have multiple plans to meet any situation arising out of the prolonged
period of academic loss.

For now | once again reiterate to take care of yourself and your family, follow all the government
instructions for the benefit of all and help your child complete daily dose of allotted work from
their teachers.

Principal

Note: For further updates on the school reopening dates please visit the school website;
http://www.Ipsnainital.edu.in/

or the school facebook page

https://www.facebook.com/longviewpublicschool/



